July 5, 2020

Immaculate Conception Parish

A faith community committed to stewardship,
the sharing of time, talent and treasure.

400 Salt Springs Street, Fayetteville, NY 13066
315 637-9846

ARE YOU THINKING ABOUT
THE CATHOLIC FAITH?

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults and
Children is a process designed by the Church for
adults and older children to receive the sacraments
of Baptism, Confirmation and First Communion.
The goals are to give a complete overview of
Catholic teachings and to begin to deepen a Chris-
tian spiritual life centered in the Sunday Scripture
readings. The sacraments are received at the Easter
Vigil Mass.

Are you:

« a person who has not been baptized and would
like to learn more about the Catholic faith with the
possibility of becoming Catholic?

« a baptized Christian of another denomination
who would like to learn more about and possibly
join the Catholic church?

« a baptized Roman Catholic who has never re-
ceived Eucharist or Confirmation and would like to
complete their sacraments?

« achild over the age of 7 who has never been bap-
tized or has been baptized in another Christian faith
or has been baptized Catholic and has never re-
ceived Catholic instruction?

RCIA offers an environment of support and guid-
ance as you discover how God is working in your
life. Is this process for you? Do you have a friend
or neighbor who may be interested? For more info.,
please contact the Parish Office at 637-9846.

NOVENA PRAYER FOR AN END TO THE
CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC

O Mary, full of grace, Patroness of this nation and
Mother of the Church, in this time of illness and world-
wide need we seek your intercession for the human
family before your Son’s throne of grace and mercy.
We ask for strength in adversity, health in weakness,
and comfort in sorrow. Help us, O Blessed Mother, to
be filled with confidence and trust in the tender com-
passion of our God. Let us not be afraid, like our own
Saint Marianne Cope, who entrusted her life and min-
istry among the outcasts of society into the care of our
Divine Physician. Continue to watch over all who are
sick as well as those who care for them and give wis-
dom to all who are seeking a cure. We ask this through
Christ, our Lord. Amen.

PARISH PASTORAL STAFF

Rev. Thomas J. Ryan, Pastor

Rev. Msgr. Ronald C. Bill, In Residence
Rev. Philip A. Hearn, In Residence

Rev. Michael Carmola, Weekend Associate
Rev. Joseph Marina SJ, Weekend Associate

Nancy Ferrarone, I.C. School Principal
Elaine LaFollette, Parish Minister

MINISTRY STAFF
Anne Marie Voutsinas
Gail Capozzi
Stephanie Antshel
Rhiannon Waddell
James Vatter

Aaron Velardi

Faith Formation (K-8)

High School Faith Formation
High School Youth Ministry
Middle School Youth Ministry
Choir

Folk Group

OFFICE E-MAILS

Parish Office icfayetteville@syrdio.org

High School Confirmation gcapozzi@syrdio.org

Faith Formation K-8 avoutsinas@syrdio.org

H.S. Youth Ministry santshel(@syrdio.org

Middle School Youth Ministry rohalloran-waddell@syrdio.org
1.C.School icon(@syrdio.org

I.C. Good News Newspaper GoodNews(@) icfayetteville.org

TELEPHONE NUMBERS

Rectory 315 637-9846
School 315 637-3961
Faith Formation (9-12) 315 637-2375
Faith Formation (K-8) 315 637-9840
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Liturgy Schedule Homebound Holy Communion
Monday, July 6, 2020 We have been approved to start distributing Holy Commun-

Hosea 2:16-18,21-22  Matthew 9:18-26
7:30  Francis Price by Jane Price & Family

Tuesday, July 7, 2020
Hosea 8:4-7,11-13 Matthew 9:32-38
7:30  People of the Parish

Wednesday, July 8, 2020

Hosea 10:1-3,7-8,12  Matthew 10:1-7

7:30  The Young Family, Living and Deceased by The
Estate

Thursday, July 9, 2020
Hosea 11:1-4,8-9 Matthew 10:7-15
7:30  Marla Quinn by Mr. & Mrs. Alfred Cicci

Friday, July 10,2020
Hosea 14:2-10 Matthew 10:16-23
7:30  Joanne Dziura by Msgr. Ron Bill

Saturday/Sunday, July 11/12, 2020

2Kgs 4:8-11,14-16 Psalm 89:2-3,16-19 Rom 6.:3-4,8-11
5:00  Adelaide Ealy by David & Daryll Wheeler

7:00  Bruce Stauffer by Jan Vassar

9:00  Kevin Hanlon by Lisa & Stephen Abbe

11:00 Gerry Roome by Anna Roome
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members and relatives of our Immaculate
Conception Parish Family:
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e Philomena Lisi, sister-in-law of Sally Lisi
e Fr. John Fetcho, retired priest of our Diocese
e Dr. Robert Vitkus, brother of James Vitkus

Welcome to those who are visiting
Immaculate Conception this weekend!

Our worship of God is enhanced by your 4 ’
presence and we’re happy you are here.
We hope you will join us again soon.

CHURCH RE-OPENING

With Churches allowed to re-open, and weekend Masses
being said, it is necessary to make a reservation on the
Parish website (www.icfayetteville.org). If you do not
have the capability to do that, you can call the Parish Of-
fice (637-9846) Monday through Thursday from 9am
until 1pm for the Mass time you wish to attend.

Daily Mass—It is NOT necessary to make a reservation
for daily Mass, however, you will be required to sign-in
at the entrance. This is required to provide contact trac-
ing for Onondaga County.

ion to the Homebound at this time. Please read the protocol
below, which must be followed by the Eucharistic Minister
and the recipient.

We will be receiving new pyxs (pictured) and would
prefer that you use these instead of a leather pyx.
You may pick up the new pixs in the Rectory office
(Monday-Thursday, 9-3 p.m.) or contact Elaine.

If you have any questions or wish to be a part of this ministry,
please call or email Elaine LaFollette at 315-447-8249 or ela-
follette(@syrdio.org

HOMEBOUND COMMUNION PROTOCOL
SINCE COVID-19

Eucharistic Ministers:

Must be healthy — no fever — when bringing Holy
Communion.

Must wear masks at all times and bring your own hand sani-
tizer with you.

Both Eucharist Minister and recipient must either wash their
hands for 20 seconds or use a hand sanitizer before giv-
ing/receiving the Holy Eucharist.

Must call the person receiving homebound Holy Commun-
ion and discuss the following before going to their home:

1. Ask if they have a fever — are they feeling well — have
they been sick?

2. Ask if they feel comfortable with you coming to their
home to give them the Holy Eucharist. If not, please in-
form Elaine LaFollette, Parish Minister at 315-447-8249
or email at elafollette(@syrdio.org.

3. Suggest that you meet them outside (If they are able) —
maybe on their porch, deck, etc. — this is a safer option
than in their home.

4. Tell them that all recipients must wear a mask.

5. Tell them the Holy Eucharist will be given in the hands
only — no distribution on the tongue.

6. Tell each person when receiving the Holy Eucharist, they
need to pull down their mask, put the host in their mouth,
and then pull the mask back on their face after receiving
the Holy Eucharist.

All visits must be for a short period of time — no more
than 15 minutes. Ifthey would like to talk more than the
time allotted, offer to call them on the phone at another
time, if this is feasible for you.
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PASTOR'S COLUMN

We continue to transition through the various open-
ing "Phases" in NYS. We are now able to have
33% capacity for Church Masses, which translates
to about 350 people. At this particular time we
should have no problem seating our congregation.
This assumes, of course, that families/households
sit together, but are Social Distance from the next
individual or family. Please continue to be aware
of the "Guidelines" for attending Mass. Reserva-
tions are always necessary for the weekend; if you
forgot to make a reservation, we should be able to
welcome you anyway --- but you must sign in at the
table for the purpose of "Contact Tracing." How-
ever, it makes it much easier for all involved if we
keep to the guideline for reservations. For weekday
Masses, you only need to sign in at one of the en-
trances when you attend. Again, please try to bring
your own personal sanitizer and remember you
must wear your mask at all times in Church.

The last few weekends of our reopening have gone
very smoothly. Thanks to all of you for making a
"reservation”" and for your cooperation with follow-
ing the instructions of the ushers for seating as well
as the various guidelines for any gatherings during
this pandemic. [ am most appreciative to all of the
Liturgical Ministers -- Ushers/Greeter, Lectors,
Eucharistic Ministers --- for their kind assistance
and understanding as we go through new protocols.
Again, if you are presently one of these Lay Minis-
ters or would like to begin new, please contact our
Parish Office.

For the purpose of clarification, the Senior mem-
bers of our parish are most welcome to attend Mass
here at 1.C. on the weekend. Our purpose in encour-
aging you to stay home and view the Mass on video
was so that you would not be placed in any risk. We
have also recommended that you consider attending
a Daily Mass (7:30am) in the main Church during
the week so that you can receive Holy Communion.
But, please know that if you prefer Sunday Mass
here at Church, you are welcome. We just want to
keep you safe!

As some prepare for vacations over the summer, be
sure to keep up-to-date with parish our events by
logging on to our Parish website:
www.icfayetteville.org  Our weekly bulletin and
other news items are online each week. We con-
tinue to videotape the 5:00 pm Mass every Satur-
day; it is on the website by 7:00 Saturday evening
and remains there for your viewing. And, as you are
well aware, the parish bills continue over the sum-
mer while many families are away. We appreciate
it when you make up your envelopes, particularly
since we have to budget on 52 weeks in the year.
So many of you have been very kind to keep up
your weekly contributions and it has certainly
helped us with our budget. We continue to highly
recommend Electronic Giving which assists you
and us as the contributions are consistent and regu-
lar. Give it thought!

As many of you know, we are now beginning to
email pertinent information via email to you person-
ally. We have over 1200 emails of parishioners.

This is very helpful in keeping you up-to-date as well
as informing you of important information. Thanks
to all who have sent in their email addresses. If you
have not done so, please call the Parish Office.

I will be on vacation the next two weekends, so you
will be spared of this column for a short time. You
will be in the capable hands of Msgr. Bill and Fr.
Hearn --- treat them well! Have a great week!

Have a great week and enjoy Independence Day!
We remember all of those presently serving in our
military and all deceased veterans in our prayers.
Have a great week. Stay safe and wash your hands!
Fr. Ryan Sk
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Parish History Books - If you have paid for a Parish
History Book and not picked yours up, they

are available for pickup in the Parish Office.

If you did not order a book in advance but

would like one, there are still some available

for sale. Just call the Parish Office.
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REQUEST FOR CELL PHONE
NUMBERS AND EMAIL ADDRESSES!

ELEMENTARY FAITH FORMATION
637-9840 avoutsinas@syrdio.org

It is essential that we are able to communicate with
you, especially at a time like this. Recently, we
have requested updated emails and cell phone num-
bers for our Parish Data System. Parishioners have
received a letter from I.C. requesting this informa- Please stop by Dwyer Hall to plck up your child’s materials
tion. from Faith Formation. They are arranged in alphabetical or-
der by family. We are still in the process of developing our pro-
gram for next year. Check your email and the webpage for more
updates and registration forms.

Our next ceremony will be held on August 8th. Please keep our
58 children in your prayers during this time.

If you have not yet had a chance to give us this in-
formation, we ask you to call us at the Parish Office
(315) 637-9846 during business hours, OR go to
our website icfayetteville.org and click on “Stay
in the Loop.” It is here that you will be able to en-
ter your contact information.

We are finalizing plans for a virtual Vacation Bible School.
The theme this year is “Earthkeepers.” More details coming!

THE POWER OF PRAYER

Each month we list the names of the infirm of our parish community. We hope that you will remember them in your daily

prayers and especially when you attend Eucharist

Nikki Adams Migs Gottstein Clark Mercer Anna Scott
Pedro Aguilar Marian Guzman Jo-Ann Michalak Kathryn Scott
Chris Allman Amy Hargraves Brian Miller Peggy Sedgwick
Joe Ball Patricia Haungs Peter Monteleone Tommy Sellers
Loretta Beuchert Mary Catherine Hayes Paul Morley Jack Sheridan
Beth Brown Garrett Hines Jim Motsiff Phyllis Sicilian
Laura Brown Barbara Holden Gail Nau Lucas Silva
Larry Cantwell Andrew Hoyle Mary Kay Nellums Will Skeval
Meg Carlin April Jace Kayla Jace Ronald Nelson Gary Soule
Jean Carroll Cathy Straub Jeffrey Sheila Nicholson Aleksandra Smith
Tita Casiano Ron Karoleski Nick Joey Straub
Jim Cattanea John Killoran Linda Nicosia Jared Susco
Jennifer Catney Ashley Kinsella Helen O’Connell Arturo Tamayo
Heather Cleary Sheila Kohli Addie O’Sullivan Eric Tegtmeyer
Mike Comer Doug Kraczko Gia Oppedisano Mary Terrence
Mary Cook Michele Kurgan Sophia Papa-Derby Teresa Thomas
Debbie Corey Alexandria Landers David Christopher Blake Troknya
Ernie Cornish Janet Langelotti Geraldine Gomez Pinder Kathleen Tschetter
Arlene & Dennis Costello Loretta Lopedito Marina Pitonzo Varsilisa Clemente Uy
Dominick DeSalvo Michael Patrick Lynch Jacek Polak Aria VanDreason
James DiGennaro Ann M. Mike & Mary Reeve Sr. Eileen Waldron
Fred Dini Tom Mahoney Carolyn Reilly Gary Waldron
Angelita Emralino Benen Manahan Eric Reinhart Haylie Welcer
Heather Eyerly Janis Marchitelli Gail Roethel Robert Winje
Bergan Flanigan Jerime McHerron Fr. Bill Russell Thomas Zino
Patricia Flaherty Henry & Donna Mclntosh Ryan Russo Vincent Zumbo
Kevin Gibson Emily McKenna Sally Scallon
Maxine Gibson Terri McNeil Stephanie Schackett

Amanda Goodhines

Luke James McQuiston

Phyllis Schill

and others in our Parish community who are ill, undergoing treatment, homebound, or in nursing homes. Please let us
know if a name needs to be deleted or added to this list, as it will be published again at the beginning of each month.




